

Headteacher Mrs A. Crumpler BEd, NPQH

All Saints CE VC Primary School

Bishops Caundle
Sherborne
Dorset
DT9 5NQ

Tel/Fax: 01963 23450

E-mail: office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

The preparations for our end of term show 'Twist' are underway and there is an excited buzz beginning around school. All Key Stage 2 children will be involved. As this is a very musical show the amount of engagement should not be judged on lines to be learnt. There will be many opportunities for the children to shine on stage especially through the musical numbers.

We are asking for your commitment to our production and permission for your child to be available for **BOTH** evening performances on 18th and 19th July, both starting at 6.30pm.

We will be in touch concerning costumes shortly. Meanwhile, if the slips below could be returned as soon as possible we would be extremely grateful.

With thanks for all your support,

Anne Crumpler

Please return to school:

Name of Child:	
I do/do not (please delete as appropriate) give permission for my child to take part in 2 performances of 'Twist' on 18 th and 19 th July starting at 6.30pm.	
Planned absences for r	my child(ren) before the production are:
Signed: (Parent/Carer)	







Nurturing Hearts; Inspiring Minds